
Howard L. Carver 
P.O. Box 2743 

Silverthorne, CO 80498 
970-262-1160 

hlcarver@comcast.net 
 
 
September 25, 2020 
 
Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining & Safety 
1313 Sherman St. 
Denver, CO 80203 
 
RE: Application by Peak Ranch Resource (File No. M2020041) 
 
To Who it May Concern: 
 
I am writing to protest this application by Peak Ranch Resource. I am particularly concerned 
for the following reasons: 
 
-The traffic flow on Route 9 is already very heavy and will become heavier as new development 
occurs north of Silverthorne and the new Fourth Street Crossing complex is completed. 
Additional heavy weight trucks passing through this area will create increased traffic dangers 
and impede traffic flow. 
 
-The current development is already endangering wildlife. More extraction activities and heavy 
truck traffic will only increase the pressures on wildlife. 
 
Please add me to your email distribution list notifying interested parties of the date, time and 
location for any public meetings regarding this application.  
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
                                                                                            
Howard L. Carver 
Legal address: 727 Willowbrook Rd., Silverthorne, CO 80498 
Mailing address: PO Box 2743, Silverthorne, CO 80498 
Phone: 970-468-7973 
Email address: hlcarver@comcast.net 
# of people in household: 2 
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